
 

 

 

 

The Staff of Lickey Hills Primary School and Nursery 

invite you to 

 

‘Meet the Teacher’ 

Wednesday 11th September 

    anytime between 3.30pm – 5.30pm 
 

 

Please collect your child and then Y1-Y6 parents come 

and sign in at the main entrance any time between the 

opening hours above. Reception Parents collect your 

children and sign in at the EYFS building.  

Children and siblings are welcome and we encourage you 

all to come and visit your child’s new classroom and see 

why everyone enjoys learning at LHPSN.  

 

 

 

There will be an opportunity to meet teachers 

individually and discuss your child’s progress at 

parents evening later this term on Tuesday 26th and 

Wednesday 27th November 2019. 

 

 

 

 

*Year 6 Parent Reminder: PGL Meeting is Wednesday 11th 

September at 6pm in the Hall 

 
 


